
 
UPPER MOKELUMNE RIVER WATERSHED AUTHORITY 

 
AMENDMENT to  

PRE-ADVERTISEMENT 
for 

Forest Projects Plan (Phase 1) 
 

Regine Miller, Project Manager  
Phone Number: 530-277-3843 

E-mail Address: regine.miller3@gmail. com 
 

For Project Specific Questions, Please Contact: 
John Quidachay, Operations Manager 

Phone Number: 530-748-8958 
Email: qfactor@innercite.com 

 
The Request for Proposals (RFP) originally planned for issuance in mid-June by the Upper 
Mokelumne River Watershed Authority (UMRWA) for the Forest Projects Plan (FPP) (Phase 1) 
project is delayed. The RFP is now planned to be issued sometime between early July and mid-
August. The contract would be subsequently awarded by the UMRWA Board of Directors at 
either its August 25, 2023 or October 6, 2023 meeting. The contract shall terminate on 
October 31, 2025.  

Interested contractors are encouraged to email the Project Manager their contact information 
to ensure proper electronic transmittal of the RFP when it is issued.  


